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THE SENATE
SELECT COMMITTEE ON THE COST OF LIVING

Dear Mr Jarvis,

Senate Select Committee on the Cost of Living

Thank you for your submission relating to the above inquiry.

In accordance with committee procedures your submission has been accepted and authorised for publication by the
committee. Your submission is submission number 236.

Your submission is protected by parliamentary privilege. Parliamentary privilege refers to the special rights and
immunities attached to the Parliament which are necessary for the discharge of parliamentary functions. This means that
you cannot be prosecuted or disadvantaged because of anything you have provided in evidence, or because you gave such
evidence. Please advise the secretariat if you believe that anyone has disadvantaged you as a result of the submission you
have made.

The committee prefers to make submissions public but will consider requests to keep a submission, or parts of it, or the
author's identity, confidential. You have not requested confidentiality nor raised any concerns about publication of your
submission; however, if you have concerns please contact the secretariat urgently on (02) 6277 3547.

Information on the inquiry and submissions received by the committee are available on the inquiry website at:

https /IWWW. aph gov.au/Parliamentary Business/Committees/Senate/Cost_of L1V1ng/costoﬂlvmg/Submlssmns You can
51gn up to receive emails when new information about the inquiry is published. To do this, click "track inquiry" on the
inquiry webpage.

If you have questions about your submission or the inquiry, you can contact the secretariat at costofliving.sen@aph.gov.au
or phone (02) 6277 3547.

Yours sincerely,

(sent electronically)
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Alan Raine

Committee Secretary

PO Box 6100, Parliament House, Canberra ACT 2600 Tel: 02 6277 3547
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